

Randlay Primary School & Nursery

Shropshire TF3 2LR

Head Teacher: Mrs Lynda Stolic Bed(Hons), NPQH, MaST

Local Centre, Randlay, Telford,

> Telephone: 01952 386986 Email: a2172@taw.org.uk

Website: randlavprimaryschool.co.uk

REF: OfficeAdmin/Afterschoolclubs/Afterschoolclubs Jan - April 2020

1st September 2025

Dear Parents / Carers,

<u>Afterschool Clubs Timetable</u> **Autumn Term 2025**

I am pleased to inform you that we will be holding a number of afterschool clubs starting week commencing Monday 8th September.

Clubs are run either by Randlay teaching staff or by a qualified external provider i.e. Crossbar. Please ensure you check the timetable for any charges and the start and end dates for each club. All clubs will take place from 3.15pm and will finish promptly at 4.15pm, unless otherwise stated.

Please note that clubs will NOT run the last TWO weeks of term.

Places are limited and will be allocated on a 'first come, first-served basis by booking a place on ParentPay along with **FULL payment**.

Clubs will be available to book from midday pn Wednesday 3rd September until midday on Friday 5th September.



Please Read: How to book a place onto an afterschool club

To successfully secure your child's place in an afterschool club, you MUST complete both the booking of the sessions and the full payment.

Please note: if you make a payment without booking the sessions, the payment will still be taken from your account, but it will NOT confirm your child's place. If the club becomes full, we cannot guarantee a spot for your child.













In the event of inclement weather, the club should NOT be cancelled and an alternative activity will take place in a classroom.

Should your child be unable to attend for any reason we will require an email (a2172@taw.org.uk) or a telephone call (01952 386986) in advance of the absence.

Attached is the timetable of all the available clubs for the Autumn Term. Most clubs are very popular and often have a waiting list, therefore please only book a space if your child can commit to attending each week.

If your child is successful in gaining an afterschool club space, they will need to bring to school, on the morning of their club, their school PE kit. Children will get changed for their club at school.

PE uniform for Reception to Year 6

- Red Randlay logo T-shirt (supplied by Bakers & Son) or a PLAIN red top (football tops and other tops are not permitted)
- Black PE shorts and/or plain Black jogging bottoms.
- Black logo PE hoodie (supplied by Bakers & Son) or a PLAIN black sweatshirt for colder weather.

We are asking all parents/carers to ensure their child/ren adheres to the school uniform policy at all times.

Should you have any questions regarding the afterschool clubs, please contact the school office on 386986.

Yours sincerely,

Lynda Stolic

Headteacher













